All the first grade classes would like to invite our
families to a Thanksgiving Celebration on Fri., Nov.
22nd, 2024 at 10:00 in our Tuttle Avenue Gym. This is
day to be thankful for our families, school community
and all that we have. We will be singing songs,
reciting poems and presenting information about the
holiday of Thanksgiving. We will be honoring and
showing our appreciation for people we are thankful
for.

Parents: Please remember to send in or bring
canned or dry goods to donate to our local food

pantry.

€hildrens Please try to wear BLACK, BROWN, WHITE
OR GRAY on our celebration day to represent Pilgrims
and Native American clothing.

Sincerely,

The First Grade Teachers



